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Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Sur!

This is to inform you about a decision taken based on the SMC-Parents open forum
held last year on April 8, 2023, regarding the revision of school fees. It was decided in
the meeting, after careful consideration of various factors, including the requests from
the esteemed parents, that the fee hike of RO 2 will be split into two academic years to
alleviate the financial burden on parents. Therefore, only RO 1 was collected from
students in the previous academic year (2023-24), and the remaining RO 1 will be
collected in the forthcoming academic year (2024-25) with effect from April 1, 2024. This
fee hike will be applicable for students from LKG to Class 10 only.

It is important to note that the decision to increase the fees was made to accommodate
the rising operational costs of the school while ensuring the continuous delivery of
high-quality education and facilities for our students.

Furthermore, we are pleased to inform you that the management has decided not to
collect the non-refundable infrastructure fee of RO 10 from parents in the next academic
year (2024-25). This decision has been made in consideration of the current economic
circumstances and to alleviate financial pressures on our valued parents.

We sincerely hope that this decision will be met with understanding and cooperation
from all parents. Your support and cooperation are invaluable to us as we work
together to provide the best possible educational environment for our students.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Regards,
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Mr. ]anES;'hivas Rao

President, SMC




